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Dear Parents/Guardians:

As we continue to prepare for the close of the 2022-2023 school year, we wanted to provide you with some important
end of the year information. As you are likely already aware, the last day of classes for John H. Glenn High School
students is on Friday, June 9. Final exams and Regents exams will begin on Monday, June 12. The exam and bus
schedules are linked below. These schedules are also posted on the JGHS website, in each homeroom and outside of the
Main Office. As in previous years, the building will be cleared and secured after the close of school on June 9. Exam
security procedures include turning in all backpacks and electronic devices to our security personnel the day of each
exam. Students are not permitted to have their cell phones and/or Smart watches in the testing location as this could
result in their test being invalidated. There will be no cafeteria service during testing. Students that have multiple tests
on the same day may bring a bagged lunch and eat it in the designated locations.

We thank you in advance for your continued support as we work together to ensure that all of our students are well
prepared for success while finishing the school year and completing their exams. Report cards will be posted on the
Parent Portal the week after graduation. If a student fails a course that is required for graduation, they will be
recommended for summer school. The school counselor will notify the student and their family as soon as possible if
this is the recommendation. The full details for summer school, such as dates, location and cost, will be posted on the
JGHS website as soon as this information becomes available.

Lastly, please do not hesitate to contact us at the high school at (631) 266-5410 should you have any questions
pertaining to the items in this letter, or if there is anything else that we can assist you with.

Sincerely,

Corey McNamara Michael Baio Trish Sihksnel
Principal Assistant Principal Assistant Principal

● Click here for the 2022-2023 final exam / Regents testing schedule
● Click here for bus schedules
● Click here for room locations

*Please note that students with testing accommodations will be separately notified by their Special
Education teacher or the Main Office. Questions regarding special testing should be directed to Ms.
Sihksnel (psihksnel@elwood.k12.ny.us)
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